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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Price, Henryetta <hprice@blm.gov>
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 1:22 PM
To: Catherine Green
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Fwd: FW: Emailing - Parker Deep 5 Fed Com 3 Work Plan.pdf
Attachments: Parker Deep 5 Fed Com 3 Work Plan.pdf

Good Afternoon Catherind,  
 
BLM concurs with NMOCD's additional request. Soil can be treated onsite if possible.  
 
 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> 
Date: Fri, Jul 8, 2016 at 2:01 PM 
Subject: FW: Emailing - Parker Deep 5 Fed Com 3 Work Plan.pdf 
To: Catherine Green <CGreen@matadorresources.com> 
Cc: "Patterson, Heather, EMNRD" <Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us>, "Tucker, Shelly" <stucker@blm.gov> 
 

RE: Matador Resources * Parker Deep 5 Fed 3 * 30-015-32555 * 2RP-3660 * DOR: 4/24/16 

  

Catherine, 

  

Your proposal to excavate and haul impacted material to a disposal is approved, however, OCD does request 
additional delineation at the site. With the release footprint being relatively small, the delineation can be done 
prior to excavation, or, as the excavation is being performed. Please include a lateral definition as well. Chloride 
impact does not appear to be an issue, so additional testing for chloride will not be required. OCD requests 
delineation samples be obtained from the original sample points. Please advise once remedial operations have 
been scheduled. Federal sites will require like approval from BLM.  

  

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any 
other federal, state, local laws  and/or regulations.  
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If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me. 

  

Mike Bratcher 

NMOCD District 2 

811 S. First Street 

Artesia, NM 88210 

O: 575-748-1283 X108 

C: 575-626-0857 

F: 575-748-9720 

  

  

From: Catherine Green [mailto:CGreen@matadorresources.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2016 5:31 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Emailing - Parker Deep 5 Fed Com 3 Work Plan.pdf 

  

Please find attached a proposed work plan for the Parker Deep 5 Fed Com 3. 

  

Kind Regards, 

  

  

Catherine Green 
Regulatory Analyst  

575-627-2453 –office 

720-220-7482 - mobile 
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This transmission is strictly confidential. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you may not disclose, print, copy or disseminate this 
information. If you have received this in error, please reply and notify the sender (only) and delete the message. Unauthorized interception of this e-mail 
is a violation of federal criminal law. This communication does not reflect an intention by the sender or the sender's client or principal to conduct a 
transaction or make any agreement by electronic means. Nothing contained in this message or in any attachment shall satisfy the requirements for a 
writing, and nothing contained herein shall constitute a contract or electronic signature under the Electronic Signatures in Global and National 
Commerce Act, any version of the Uniform Electronic Transactions Act or any other statute governing electronic transactions.  

 
 


